
 

 

 

BEECHWOOD MEDICAL CENTRE 
Brief summary notes from a PPG meeting held on  

Monday 24 December 2018  
 

 

1. Welcome and opening remarks  
Dr Nathans welcomed everyone to the meeting and Christmas party 
 
 
2.  Minutes from the previous meeting 
The previous minutes were agreed as a correct record 
 
 
3. Discussion 
Dr Nathans welcomes everyone and Christmas lunch was served in the practice for 

all the staff and all members of .PPG. Dr Nathans thanked everyone in the room for 

all the help and suggestions during the year. Apologies were sent by other active 

members because two of the members were feeling sick and another member has a 

family emergency and another member had a hospital appointment. 

Dr Nathans discussed the work and explained the amounts of work staffs have to do 

and so much expectation are expected of us. 

Dr Nathans explained that the practice will try its very best to continue providing the 

best care and will also continue to report the progress and changes to be compliant. 

The PPG members said they will continue to represent the practice in every way 

because this is their GP and their practice as well..  

The PPG Members and the Practice Staff joined together to celebrate Christmas 

lunch held at Beechwood Reception area. 

PPG members appreciate the get together and look forward to working with the 

practice in the coming year.  

 

 

 


